TIGER TIMES

ISSUE O1 -

TO THE '20-'21 SCHOOL YEAR

It is an exciting time as we reopen for the 2020-
2021 school year. The staff here at MHS is excited
to be back in the classroom to give MHS students a
warm and overdue welcome back to school.

Likewise, we are certain students are looking
forward to seeing their teachers with face-to-face
instruction once again. We remain optimistic with
a great start to the year, that in time, we will have
all students back in our hallways and we can move
forward with our traditional schedule and
programs.

Trying to navigate the reopen to the 2020-2021
school year has brought many changes and
challenges at it relates to daily operations and
teaching and learning. We know a lot of
information has been provided for you in the weeks
leading up to the school’s reopening. Again, we
thank you for your continuous support and
understanding.

Please remember that as we remain under the new
operating procedures for daily operations and
virtual learning, if you have any questions you
should access the Student and Family Resource
Packet found on the MHS web site, under the 20-21
Family Resources link. As we navigate through the
current school year, we will be certain to direct
you to this resource if we need to make any
changes to our current operating procedures.

We anticipate a wonderful start to the new school
year and wish all students a successful year.

Yours in Education,
Michael J. Nicksic
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Principal: Mike Nicksic

Assistant Principal: Jackson Hein

Assistant Principal: Jamie Defelice

Athletic Director: Nathan DelLany
CALL

715-387-8464
TO REPORT AN ABSENCE

!

It benefits all of us to have parents
call the high school to report
absences of their children. It saves
a secretary the time it takes to
attempt to contact you, the parent,
during the day to inquire about the
legitimacy of your child’s absence.

The phones at the high school will
usually be answered beginning at
7:00-8:40 a.m. Our automated
attendant is accessible the
remainder of the day.

Dial 715-387-8464 and follow the
prompts.

If you call in your child's absence or
we contact you by phone, you do
not have to send a note indicating
the reason for the absence.
However, if you do not call, or we
cannot reach you, your child is
marked as “unexcused-absent
without reason” for the day until a
note is brought in to explain the
reason for the absence.

Bring a note from your provider to
have absences for medical
appointments marked as “Medical”
and, therefore, be listed as
exempted absences.



MARSHFIELD

DIRECTORY
DATA & CONFIDENTIALITY

SCHOOL DISTRICT NON-

DISCRIMINATION POLICY

Pursuant to Wisconsin state
statutes and Marshfield

Parents and students are encouraged to read the
full text of the Board of Education policy governing
Nondiscrimination 2260 available on the District
web site or by contacting the school main office.

The Board of Education is committed to providing
an equal educational opportunity for all students in
the District. The Board does not discriminate on the
basis of sex (including transgender status, change
of sex, or gender identity), race, color, national
origin, religion, creed, ancestry, marital or parental
status, sexual orientation or physical, mental,
emotional or learning disability, or any other
characteristic protected by Federal or State civil
rights laws (“Protected Classes”) in any of its

Board of Education policies
regarding directory data and
confiden-tiality, please be
advised that unless you notify
us in writing no later than the
first day of school, indicating
that you do not wish to have
any information concerning
your son or daughter
released to the public, we
will reserve the right to use
directory data, including

student program

RESTRICTION OF
YOUR STUDENT'S
RECORDS

Under the No Child Left Behind Education Act,
military recruiters have full access to all high
school student records. This access can only
be restricted if parents write a letter to
Marshfield High School stating that they do
not want the military to have access to their
child’s information. Parents interested in
restricting access should send this letter to
the attention of the child’s counselor at the
high school as soon as possible as requests
for student lists are usually received before
school begins.

Does the School District
Carry Medical Insurance?
The answer is NO.
The school district has no medical
payments coverage for student injuries
or accidents that may occur on school

property.

pictures, in school videos,
local newspaper articles and
other media publications.

|IPADS

The district iPad damage deductible
will cover all families/students in the
event of accidental damage, loss, or
theft at the following rates. Note that
this applies to damage that occurs in
and outside of school.

* ONE INCIDENT OF ACCIDENTAL
DAMAGE AT NO CHARGE

o SECOND INCIDENT OF ACCIDENTAL
DAMAGE WITH A $40 DEDUCTIBLE

e ONE INCIDENT OF LOSS WITH $100
DEDUCTIBLE

MORE INFORMATION ON THE

PERSONALIZED LEARNING DEVICE 1:1

PROGRAM CAN BE FOUND IN THE

MARSHFIELD HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT

AND PARENT HANDBOOK PAGES 51-53.



Senioy
PRHIOTOS

2021 Senior yearbook photos are due January 15, 2021!

Submit digital photos to yearbookemarshfieldschools.org

Drop a CD/flash drive off at the MHS Main Office.
Please provide student’s full name and label "Attention Yearbook
Advisor",

All Photos MUST meet the following requirements:
[] Wallet Size
[] Color Photo
[] JPG files need to be a minimum size of 2.5" x 3.5 “at 300 dpi
[] Vertical - head and shoulder shots only
[] No name stamps, borders or obvious photo alterations
[] No pets or animal
[] No weapons or props of any kind
[] One student per photo
[0 No hats, caps, bandanas, or headwear, etc.
[1 All attire must confirm to school dress code found in the student
handbook
[0 All photos must be submitted by January 15th, 2021
[ If no photo is submitted by the deadline a school ID photo will
be used for the yearbook

**The Yearbook Advisor and Administration reserve the right to refuse any photos not

meeting the dress code policy, those not up to the quality standards, or those deemed

inappropriate for a school publication. **
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CLASS RANK RELEASE FORM

As of 2010 Marshfield High School no longer
publicly ranks students. Ranking will only be
made available to colleges and scholarship

committees upon request of the 18-year-old

student (or parent).

Students who rank in the top half of their
class should consider releasing their class
rank. Please be aware that some colleges
require class rank to be considered for certain
scholarships.

Visit the websites of your chosen colleges or
universities for more information about
specific scholarship requirements.

The Release of Class Rank Permission Form is
available in the counseling office and on the
counseling department website. Class rank
can be viewed on your Skyward Family Access
site.

In this time of uncertainty, rest assured that the
counselors are here for you. If in-person contact
opportunities are limited, you can still get
counseling department support in any of these
ways.

Email and Phone 7:30am-3:30pm M-F

Renee Burkhart (Registrar)
burkhartremarshfieldschools.org
715-386-4332 ext. |

Renae Guldan (A-Ge)
guldanremarshfieldschools.org
715-387-4332 ext. 2

Krystal Salzmann (Gf-L)
salzmannkemarshfieldschools.org
715-387-4332 ext. 3

Jane Loll (M-Ra)
lolljemarshfieldschools.org
715-387-4332 ext. 4

Jeanna Carlson (Rb-Z)
carlsonjemarshfieldschools.org
715-387-4332 ext. 5




AP TEST INFORMATION

Students may take an AP Exam in May 2021 to have a chance at earning college credit. As AP students
and parents, there are several things you need to know, and a couple of things you must do this fall to
be prepared for AP classes and exams. Don’t worry - this should take less than 10 minutes!

First, you need to have a College Board Account! For some of you, you already have this. Your same College Board
account login is used for PSAT, SAT and AP, so if you have ever created an account for one of these or you created
an AP account last school year, you have it done! Please DO NOT create a 2nd account. If you do, it could prevent
all your SAT scores or AP scores from going to the correct college. Instructions on how to create a College Board
account can be found online at the school district’'s AP website.

You can create an account or verify that you have an account at www.collegeboard.org . Here are some helpful
hints for setting up your account or verifying the information if you already have an account:
* Make sure it is the student’s name that is on the account! | know this sounds obvious, but | know a few parents
created accounts in the past to view PSAT scores. You don’'t want mom or dad’s name on your AP or SAT scores
when you apply to college.
* The students must have their own email address associated with their account. We recommend not to use your
school email address because it may not actually accept emails. If you forget your login, it will send you an
email to reset it, so you need to be able to receive the email. This should not be the parent’s email address
either. If you already have an account, please check this and change it if necessary.
* If you have problems with your account, please contact the College Board at 888-225-5427. High Schools
aren’t linked to the accounts, so we can’t help with login issues.
* Please put your College Board log in somewhere safe and where you can find it easily. This may be in your
phone - in the notes or a photo of the username and password. You will use this multiples times in high school,
so you'll want to remember it.

AP Exam Fees - Each exam is $95. There will be a minimum down payment of $40 per exam and is due by October
30. The remaining exam fee balance must be paid in full by March 5. More information will be coming to students in
September.

Late and Cancellation Fees - AP Exams for year-long courses, AP self-study or AP classes taken only in the first
semester are ordered in October, with a change deadline of October 30.

AP Exams for classes that start in 2nd semester will be ordered in February, with a change deadline of March 5. If
anyone decides to order an exam after those dates, there is a $40 fee in addition to the regular exam fee. Should a
student not take the exam for any reason after the March 5 date, parents/students are responsible for a $40
unused/cancellation fee.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding AP.

Renae Guldan, AP Coordinator
guldanremarshfieldschools.org

HOW MUCH CREDIT WILL YOU RECEIVE
FROM A COLLEGE FOR YOUR AP SCORES?

Each college has its own unique policy for accepting AP
credits. If you earned AP scores, it is a good strategy to
review the AP policies for the colleges you are interested
in. These can vary considerably, especially with private
schools. The amount of credit you can receive from your AP
scores may be an important factor in college selection
process.

You can generally find a colleges AP credit policy on each
college's website, or you could contact a college’s
admissions office and request that a copy be mailed to you.

The University of Wisconsin HELP website provides this
information for public universities in Wisconsin at:
https://uwhelp.wisconsin.edu/prep-for-college/credits/

Also, College Board website:
https://apstudent.collegeboard.org/creditandplacement/se
arch-credit-policies will allow you to view college AP credit
policy information.

Many technical colleges also grant credit for AP test scores.
Contact an admissions official at the technical college you
are interested in to find out which exams might give you
credit. Remember that even if you will not receive credit for
your scores, your participation in the rigor of an AP class or
classes will help you in the college admissions process.

College success research clearly shows that your
participation in an AP class will also improve your chances
of success in college. Many students’ score lower on their
first AP exam, but score higher in the succeeding years as
they develop their academic skills.




HEALTH SERVICES
School Denet of Marshfield
1010 East Fosarth Street
Mar-hBeld, Wisconsin 54849

JUDY AKIN, RN, MS
TAMMY VOss, RN, BS
Dyt Numses

42% Wea Uplam Sirest
Office:  (7195) 3844747

NOTICE TO PARENTS OF CHILDREN WHO RECEIVE MEDICATION AT SCHOOL

It is absolutely necessary that you bring your child's medication and the
required permission forms to your child's school office prior to the start of
school. For students in grades 7-12, you may drop off medication and
paperwork from August 12-14'™ during registration/schedule pick up. For
students in elementary school, you may drop off medication and paperwork on
the scheduled open house date for your child's school. If you choose to drop
off these items on different dates, we suggest you call the school office in
advance to be certain the building is open.

Medications will not be administered until the district nurse has determined that all legal requirements
are met for the medication to be given at school. Parents who have not hrought medication 1o school
duning this time may need to come and give their child hisher medication at school until the district
RN is able to insure Jegal requirements are met.

These are the legal requirements for providing medication at school:

* Your child's medication in a pfdpuly labeled prescription bottle.
* A signed permission form with directions from the prescribing physician.
* A signed permission form from the parent or legal guardian.

A new permission form from the physician and parent is needed at the beginning of each school
year,

A copy of the Marshficld School Disinet’s Medication Permission and Instruction Form is available in
all school offices and on the distnict website ( www marshfickdschools org ). Please have this form
completed by your child's physician

Please mark this on your calendar. Your cooperation will help us get the school vear off to a safe and
pleasant start.

LA A A A A L A L A R A R R R eIty ' ™

Parents/guardians are to deliver medications to school. Please count the
number of tablets of each medication you bring to school and mark on your
calendar when your child will require a reflll of medication. This will insure
that your child always has an adequate supply of medication available at
school. Staff will send the empty bottle home with your child when the
medication is gone.
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Transportation

Rider Safety
e Face coverings required

e Assigned seating

e One student/family per seat

e No eating/drinking on the bus

e Parents encouraged to pick up/drop off

Transfer Lot
e Students walk counter-clockwise and maintain

physical distancing when transferring to home
bus
e Elem/MS Students will transfer first; HS Students

will load after Elem/MS transfer is complete
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FALL 2020 District Food Service Office — 1401 E. Becker, Marshfield 715-387-8464

Breakfast Program:

The National Breakfast Program is available in ALL schools to each student every
morning. You do not have to register your child in advance and you receive the same
meal benefit category that you also qualify for in the lunch program. Your child can
eat breakfast at school every day or occasionally. The breakfast program provides V4
of your child’s nutritional needs, meets Dietary Guideline recommendations, and offers
children a chance to eat breakfast with their friends.

School Breakfast is an ideal solution for those busy mornings when children are
running late or parents have to be to work early. Whatever the reason, if breakfast at
home is not convenient, please have your child take advantage of breakfast here at
school. Research has shown that starting the day with a nutritious breakfast helps
students stay alert and perform better in school.

New this year, students that would like a breakfast will receive a grab-and-go bag as
they walk into the building or to their classroom. All breakfasts will be consumed in
the classroom.

2020-2021 School

Breakfast: Lunch Prices Lunch:
Paid (Elementary) $1.35 Paid (Elementary): $2.80

Paid (MS/HS) $1.50 Pafd (MS): $2.90
Reduced: $0.25 Paid (HS): $3.10

Adult/Seconds: $2.00 Reduced: $0-’40
Milk $0.40 Second Entrée: $2.25

Adult/Seconds: $3.75

SCHOOL LUNCH PAYMENTS—CHECK DEPOSITS
Due to the COVID pandemic, we encourage all families, if possible, to deposit lunch money through
your Skyward Family Access account.

For those paying by check, all checks will be processed the same day with the district’s transmitting
system. Please do not advance date your checks. Writing all checks in black or blue ink is greatly
appreciated.
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: NEGATIVE BALANCE POLICY

: For elementary students, no more than three (3) charges are allowed per student. If the family cannot

: be contacted by phone, a letter will be sent. After the 3rd charge, elementary students will be served a

: sandwich and water until the account is paid in full. The appropriate cost for the sandwich will be added
to the family account. Negative balances that are unpaid throughout the year transfer to the next school
: year.

For middle and high school students, NO CREDIT will be extended, and students will not be permitted
: to eat unless adequate funds are available in their account.

ooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo

Family Lunch Account Notices via E-mail

It is preferred that all deposits be made to your The food service department sends

account online via your Skyward Family Access. . . .
. home application results and di-
Account transactions and balances can also be

tracked using your Skyward Family Access. If rect certification letters via e-mail.

you need your username/password, please con-  Any family that needs to update their e-

tact your school office. mail address, please contact your school’s

High School students will no longer be allowed  main office. Those that do not have an e-
to pay with cash on the line. Every student will

need to have a positive and active lunch account.
For questions, please contact Food Service.

a Free & Reduced eals N\

If you would like to receive reduced meals or are not directly certified through the
state for free meals, please complete a Free and Reduced application. Please re-
turn all completed applications to your school’s main office or mail to: Food Ser-
vice, 1401 E. Becker Road. One application will cover the entire household.

For your convenience, Free and Reduced applications can also be complet-
ed online. To do so, please log into your Skyward Parent Access and click the
application process which is located under Food Service. Please contact the
school office if you forgot your username or password. Paper copies are also
available in all school buildings, the Board of Education Office, and online to print
from the school’s website.

All free and reduced applications are confidential. Your information will only be

used to determine your child’s eligibility for the school meal programs. We cannot
share your information without your written consent. Students who receive free

w reduced price meals are not identified. No other students, staff or teachery

mail address on file, will continue to re-
ceilve paper letters.

eed to know who is receiving free or reduced meals.

VISIT OUR WEBSTE
www.marshfieldschools.org

Click “Administrative Departments” on the bottom and click
“Food and Nutrition”




Food Service FAQ

1. Will there be ala carte at the High School?

Yes, we are planning on having ala carte available at the high school only. Students will need
to place their order at marshfieldschools.nutrislice.com. Once the order is submitted, we will
have their full order in a bag with their name on it ready for pick up during their lunch period.
These bags can be found at the front of the commons, near the main desk. Ala carte area will
not be open during lunch hours, only pre-orders will be accepted. Anyone that would like to
have ala carte for lunch will need to have their order placed by 10:00am that day. Accounts
with insufficient funds will be cancelled. Please call Food Service with any questions 715-387-
8464 ext. 4288.

1. Will there be ala carte at the Middle School?
Unfortunately we are closing Middle School’s ala carte at this time.

3. Our family is 100% virtual, can we still get meals?

Yes, you can still order meals through our online ordering system at
marshfieldschools.nutrislice.com All meals will need to be picked up at
the designated time. You will have the option to order breakfast and/or
lunch for one day or up to the full week. Free and reduced priced meals

will be extended to those families that are 100% virtual.
Please check the district website for pick up locations and times.

4. Last year | was able to pay with cash directly on the lunch line at the High School, may |
do that again this year?

No. All students will need to have a positive lunch account balance. If you have a negative
lunch account balance, please make sure payment is submitted prior to lunch starting. Cash
payments can be dropped in the payment drop box outside of the main office. Please place it
in an envelop with your name on it. High School students will be declined lunch if funds are

not available and will be expected to bring a cold lunch. The food service office would prefer

that students/families call or email with their account questions, as we would like to eliminate
student traffic inside the food service office.



School Meals

Made Easy-Peasy.

Order online,
save the time.

Marshfield School District is now
offering contactless ordering. Pick
out your kiddos' favorite meal &
order in minutes.

* Get the Nutrislice app or visit
marshfieldschools.nutrislice.com

* More information can be found on
the district's website, including
pick up times and schedule.

Order af;
et ahegg.d'

Add to Order

@)

Download the FREE Nutrislice app for

quick, convenient, contactless ordering.

Available on the 7
D App Store »’ Google Play

e

nutrislice



Marshfield High School Order your yearbook today at jostensyearbooks.com

YEARBOOK ORDER FORM

ORDER BY: To purchase online, go to
09/18/2020 jostensyearbooks.com.
== STEP 1: SELECT YOUR PACKAGE
Yearbook $55.00
SIGNATURE PACKAGE $70.75

Includes Yearbook, 1 Line of Personalization, Color Autograph Section and 5 Multicolor Signing Markers

v STEP 2: PERSONALIZE YOUR YEARBOOK FOR $7.25

Choose one personalization option: name, monogram or crest

(29 characters max.)
JIDP [ | ||

[D MONOGRAM ] ﬁ[ L L] )N

Initials Mon 4 Initials
Mon 1 Mon 2 Mon 3 o
sty d\\) Name for Crest 1, 3, 4 (9 characters max)
) S @ £TERSQ
oY JOBRIGTEL e i
—— & <~ ey Ll
‘ ‘ CT1 ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ H C'T ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ CTS ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ CT“ ‘ ‘ Crest 3 second line (12 characters max)
; Year Initials Year Year Year ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘
#, STEP 3: ADD ICONS* FOR$0.00EACH ------------: > ‘\\ STEP 4: ENTER YOUR INFORMATION
. AND TOTAL YOUR ORDER
*IMPORTANT: To add icons, you must first :
purchase personalization in Step 2. ’ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ ’ ‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ Student Name:
Enter the 4-digit icon code from the chart below : Grade:
into the boxes provided. I :
con 3 Icon 4 ©ID#:
HEEN HEEN : Homeroom:
: Contact Phone:
P ? % %} 222 % 2 % %‘%‘ Contact Email:
5236 5480 5581 5682 5783 5884 5985 6086 5011 :
YU sF = | & : i i
L‘k n f@ I J & % @‘ @: Price Quantity |  Total
5238 1 5230 1 5019 | 9050 5015 EZAQ_JE_JEZ__’&N_ : Enter Your Package Price
3 Z o :
@ % C& @ @ b4 @ I ;| Personalization $7.25
20022003 9004 9003 o006 9008 5009 9010 2130 :llcon(s) ea. $0.00 x QTY
¥ & kA IPAED) :
Y N |9 ¢ | Autograph Section $3.90
5582 5583 5584 5585 5980 5981 5586 9001 9007 :
O .| Clear Protective Cover 3.90
(Y (R(Z (LI BIXXMMKA | ’
9025 9006 5013 5014 5258 5241 5360 5242 5025 : | Photo Pockets $3.90
% ‘T @ 0.‘.0 y d % 12 O © | Donate a Yearbook $55.00
5592 5362 5363 5364 5365 5247 5587 5588 5589 :
LE- AN EIG M ARl FINE 2
5590 9042 9051 5023 5255 5256 5257 5012 5366
= |2 |O|W L
= |t |& \7
5367 5253 5018 5021 5591 9036 9037
If you have questions, please call Customer Subtotal
Service at 1-877-767-5217.
TOTAL
\J
8010/2021 YAY! THANKS FOR ORDERING! ©2018 Jostens, Inc. 181848A




Scrip Order Form

Name Date Parents on Campus
Marshfield High School
Phone Check # Amount 1401 East Becker Road
Make checks payable to: Parents on Campus Marshfield, Wl 54449
Vendor Name [Profit [scriP  |aty. | Total Vendor Name [Profit | SCRIP | Qty. | Total
Gasoline & Automotive Retail Stores
Baltus Bread & Butter 4.00%| $10.00 Aeropostale 10.00% $25.00
4.00%| $25.00 Amazon.com 2.25% $25.00
BP 1.50%| $250.00 2.25%| $100.00
Kwik Trip 9.00%| $25.00 American Eagle Outfitter | 10.00% $25.00
9.00%| $100.00 Barnes & Noble 8.00% $10.00
Weiler's Convenience Stores | 10.00%| $10.00 8.00% $25.00
10.00%| $50.00 Bath & Body Works 12.00% $10.00
Groceries 12.00%| $25.00
Festival Foods 3.00%| $50.00 Bed Bath & Beyond 7.00% $25.00
3.00%| $100.00 Best Buy 4.00% $25.00
Pick 'N Save 4.00%| $50.00 4.00%| $100.00
National Cabela's 10.00%| $25.00
Disney 3.00%| $25.00 Claire's 9.00% $10.00
3.00%| $100.00 Dunham Sports 8.00% $25.00
VISA 1.25%| $100.00 Eye Care Center 5.00% $25.00
1.25%| $250.00 Fleet Farm 3.50% $25.00
Restaurants 3.50%| $100.00
Chili's 11.00%| $25.00 Hiller's Hardware 10.00% $10.00
Chuck E Cheese 8.00%| $10.00 10.00% $25.00
Cracker Barrel 8.00%| $10.00 Home Depot 4.00% $25.00
Fazoli's 9.00%| $25.00 4.00%| $100.00
Olive Garden 8.00%| $25.00 iTunes 5.00% $15.00
Outback Steakhouse 10.00%| $25.00 JC Penney 5.00% $25.00
Panera Bread 8.00%| $25.00 Kohls 4.00% $25.00
Red Lobster 8.00%| $25.00 4.00%| $100.00
Texas Roadhouse 8.00%| $25.00 Lands End 15.00% $25.00
TGI Friday's 9.00%| $25.00 Marshfield Mall 2.00% $10.00
Restaurants-Marshfield Maurice's 7.00%| $20.00
Applebee's 8.00%| $25.00 Menards 3.00% $25.00
Arby's 8.00%| $10.00 3.00%| $100.00
Burger King 4.00%| $10.00 Office Max 5.00% $25.00
China Chef 10.00%| $10.00 Old Navy 14.00% $25.00
Chips Hamburgers 20.00% $5.00 Regis Salons 8.00% $25.00
Culver's 9.00%| $20.00 Roger's Cinema 14.00% $8.00
Dairy Queen 3.00%| $10.00 Tanger Outlets 8.00% $25.00
Domino's Pizza 8.00%| $10.00 Target 2.50% $25.00
Dunkin' Donuts 3.00%| $10.00 TJ Maxx 7.00% $25.00
El Mezcal 10.00%| $10.00 Victory Apparel 20.00% $10.00
Hardee's 5.00%| $10.00 Wal Mart 2.50% $25.00
Little Caesar's 8.00%| $20.00 2.50%| $100.00
McDonald's 5.00% $5.00 Walgreens 5.00% $25.00
5.00% 510.00 Note: Profit Percentage & Card Denomination Subject to Change by Vendor at any time
Papa Murphys 8.00%| $10.00 2020-21 SCRIP Order Dates:
Pizza Hut 8.00%| $10.00 Sept 9 & 23 Feb3 & 17
Pizza Ranch 8.00%| $25.00 Oct7 & 21 March 3 & 17
Scotty's Pizza 20.00%| $10.00 Nov4 & 18 Apri7 & 21
Starbuck's 7.00%| $10.00 Dec2 & 16 May 5 & 19
Subway 6.00%| $10.00 Jan 6 & 20 [Total | B
Taco Bell 5.00%| $10.00
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	Body Copy: Marshfield School District is now offering contactless ordering. Pick out your kiddos’ favorite meal & order in minutes. 

* Get the Nutrislice app or visit 
   marshfieldschools.nutrislice.com  

* More information can be found on    
  the district's website, including
   pick up times and schedule.



